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AYC PORT HAND NAVIGATION LIGHT UPDATE 
 

This notice supercedes Local Notice to Mariners No 5 of 2024 which is 
now cancelled. 

 
MARINERS ARE ADVISED that the Flashing Red port hand navigation light on the Arun Yacht Club 
Southern ‘A Pontoon’, in position 50°48'21.4"N 0°32'39.3"W, as shown in the diagram below, has 
been temporarily removed whilst the outer section of A Pontoon is removed for maintenance. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The pile remains in position and has been marked with SOLAS retroreflective markers (shown 
below). As of 21 March 2024, a temporary Flashing Red port hand light has been installed on the 
outer face of the pile. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The pontoon maintenance is expected to last for 3 to 4 weeks. Once compelte, it will be reinstalled 
and the original navigation light will be reinstated. 
 
Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessels or craft. 
 
Gareth Carthew 
Conservancy Officer 
22 March 2024 
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